Mudsock President’s Letter August 2025
Another busy month, those grandkids keep showing up! It is too hot to swim in our neighborhood pool this week so I will have some sewing time this week. I have a couple of quilts ready to quilt and bound a quilt since the heat has run me inside.
Our quilt challenge this year was the best since I have been a member. Your creations were amazing. The stories of the why, how, behind the creations were heartwarming. Your creativity and willingness to try new things ais astounding. Our guild members can offer abundant sharing and instruction. Leading to…
The purpose of the guild includes educational opportunities and sharing. We have a new committee, education that Debi Bucciarelli has agreed to chair. Stay tuned as we develop this committee. What do you want to learn about or share? To help you find new ideas, the guild is registering for an online class sampler in September that you can watch mini classes from home for new to you techniques and instructors that you might want to explore online. Watch emails from the guild with links and information. You can browse the website and find courses that you can take at home on your own at your cost. https://www.globalquiltconnection.com/live-workshops
August Meeting reminders- 
We are voting on the bylaw changes at this meeting. Please see the email sent to you on July 11th or the website for proposed changes to terms, executive board membership and voting quorums.
· Park on the side of the church if able (the back door is a shorter walk to get inside)
· Arrive early to visit and be in a seat at 9:30
· Place your show and tell on the chairs to display.
· Wear your name tag.
· Sit next to someone new or that you do not know and invite them to lunch.
· Bring cash for $1 Donation to Cornerstone and Steals and Deals shopping.

Cheri W



